
 
Setup at the RFC Open House and waiting for the crowds to arrive. 
 

I welcome any input members might have for future issues, I can be reached via email at 
wood23@sasktel.net, by phone 306-751-1064  
 

Ron Wood 
 

EAA 154 Annual General Meeting 
and Banquet Oct 29th  
Due to bookings at the Royal Regina Golf 
Clubhouse the AGM and Banquet have been 
moved to Sunday Oct 29th.   
 

Annual General Meeting  
Sunday Oct 29th, 1:00 – 2:00 Regina Flying Club 
classroom.  
We encourage you to come out for a review of 
the past year and to help direct us for the next. 
Your input is important! 
 

Banquet Sunday Oct 29th  
This fall has been busy at the Royal Regina Golf 
Clubhouse with weddings which has 
necessitated our event being moved to a 
Sunday. I hope you all can still make it out to a 
great evening of socializing and a fantastic meal. 
 
This year’s presentation will be by Marral and 
Mark Meadows on their experience 
volunteering at AirVenture  
 
 
 

Annual Banquet continued.. 
 
Location: 
Royal Regina Golf Course clubhouse, 5401 11th 
Ave. 
 
Please contact Bert Hamilton by Oct 23rd for 
tickets. 
Email - bertandbarb@sasktel.net 
Phone 306 731-2221 
 
 
Cocktails at 6:00 
Meal at 7:00 (Roast Baron of Beef) 
Cost $35 per person. 
 
Door prizes: We have a collection of EAA hats, 
DVDs etc. for door prizes. 
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EAA 154 CH701 Project  
 
Progress continues on the CH 701 with building 
being done on the rear fuselage. 
 

Having a build session at the RFC Open House 
was a great success and our members were 
kept busy answering questions. This was the 
most interest our chapter has had at any Flying 
Club open house I have attended. 
 

Budding young builders were also encouraged 
to help out by placing Clecos as holes were 
drilled out. This was a real hit with the kids 
especially when we told them they had to sign 
the builder’s log as being a helper. 

 
This young builder helped out for more than a half hour 

 
Signing the build log book 

 
Future building sessions will be moving to Noel 
McAvena’s garage 3115 Zech Place. Notification 
will be sent out before the next session.  
 

 
 
CH701 Project continued.. 

Thanks to Wayne Runyon for the use of his 
garage for the last few months. He has been a 
great host for the CH701 build sessions to date.   

 
EAA Name tags 
EAA Chapter 154 name tags are available to 
order from Bazaar and Novelty in Regina for a 
cost of $8. Thanks to Jim Parr for setting this up. 
 

 
To order contact Bazaar and Novelty, 2361 2nd 
Ave. Regina, 306-525-3541.  
Email bazaar.trophy@myaccess.ca 

 
Mailing List Clean-up 
Our mailing list includes a number of past 
members that have not renewed their EAA 154 
membership for some time. I hope some of you 
would consider rejoining the chapter.  I will be 
cleaning up the mailing list for the next 
newsletter and removing those who have not 
renewed since 2016. 
 

Membership is Now Due 
Membership in EAA 154 is open to anyone with 
an interest in aviation and costs $25 per year. 
Membership runs from Oct. 1st to Sept 31st. A 
free 6 month trial membership is available to 
new members.  
 
For renewals contact: 
Bert Hamilton 306 731-2221  
E-Mail bertandbarb@sasktel.net. 
 
For new members the membership form can be 
found on the chapter web page at: 
http://www.154.eaachapter.org/  
 
 
 


